

Ohio Northern University ~ 525 S. Main Street Ada, Ohio 45810

Mr. Shane Partlow/Theatre A Go-Go, Inc. 3634 Kalsman Drive, Unit 4 Los Angeles, CA 90016

January 23, 2008

Dear Mr. Partlow,

We would like to express our great thanks to you for bringing "The Queen of Bingo" to the Freed Center for the Performing Arts. Our patrons were absolutely delighted with the show, and we have had a lot of very positive feedback. The turkey prize was an immense hit!

On a personal note, as a presenter, I would like to thank you for always being exceptionally easy to work with. It is a joy to present a company that is relatively low maintenance, and we very much enjoyed having your company as guests in our facility.

We look forward to many more productions from Theatre A Go-Go!

With thank from us all at the Freed Center,

Catriona Macphie - Hynds

Managing Director and Development Officer

i ara Macolie.

Freed Center for the Performing Arts

Ohio Northern University

Phone: 419 772 2656

Email: c-macphie@onu.edu